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I strongly oppose this measure. This would limit many Oregonian's ability to vote, 

especially in rural or impoverished areas. There has never been any proof or 

indication of voter fraud and we have had mail in ballots since 2000. This makes 

voting more accessible for residents who otherwise wouldn't have their voice heard. 

Look at the chaos that happens at voting booths all accross America, and now voters 

have to use vacation days at work to go vote? If it isn't broken, don't fix it. How about 

we use our energy to make sure our elder populations can afford their medications 

and rent isn't spiked so high they end up homeless and bankrupt? Why don't we work 

on getting grocery prices lowered? Stop wasting time and energy on things that don't 

need to be "fixed." 


